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Virginia Electric and Power Company
ATTN: Mr. D. S. Cruden, Vice President,

Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 26666
Richmond, VA 23261

Gentlemen:
|

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-338/88-07 AND 50-339/88-07
!

Thank you for your response of May 18, 1988, to our Notice of Violation issued|

on April 18, 1988, concerning activities conducted at your North Anna facility.
We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the requirements ofi

' 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions
during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

William E. Cline, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safcguards

cc: G. E. Kane, Station Manager
N. E. Hardwick, Manager - Nuclear

Programs and Licensing

occ: NRR/DRIS/SB
NRC Reiident Inspector
Commonwealth of Virginia
Document Control Desk, 016
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May 18, 1988 |
D. S. C a t;os s

;

|Vice ParsipewT-Nectua m

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Serial No. 88-235
Attention: Document Control Desk NAPS /DEQ
Washington, D.C. 20555 Docket Nos. 50-338

50-339
License Nos. NPF-4

NPF-7

Gentlemen:

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNITS 1 AND 2
NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50/338/88-07 AND 50-339/88-07
REPLY TO A NOTICE OF VIOLATION

We have reviewed your letter of April 18, 1988 which referred to the
inspection conducted at North Anna between March 21, 1988 and March 25, 1988
and reported in Inspection Report Nos. 50-338/88-07 and 50-339/88-07. The
response to the Notice of Violation is provided in the attachment.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(d) and 10 CFR 73.21, safeguards activities and
security measures are exempt from public disclosure. Therefore, we recognize
that the enclosures to this letter with the exceptiin of the report cover
page, which presents a nonexempt summary, will not be placed in the NRC public
document room.

Very truly yours,

i Ay
D. S. Cruden

Attachment

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 2203
Atlanta, GA 30301

Mr. J. L. Caldwell
NRC Senior Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station

ENCLOSURE CONTAINS
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION
UPON SEPARATION THIS
PAGE IS DECONTROLLED.
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